
 American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.  
               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101  

March 27, 2007  

RE: FCC ID: U3M-SCM2007_ATCB004702 Attention: 
Kathy Grzovic  

I have a few comments on this Application.  Please note that further comments may arise in response to 
answers provided to the questions below.  
 
1 Please note that the device is said to be a Direct Sequence Spread Spectrum Device.  However, the 
731 states the equipment code is DSS (FHSS) device.  Direct Sequence Spread Spectrum Devices are under 
the Digital Transmission System (DTS) equipment code.  Please correct.  
 
Response:  Please refer to the revised 731 form uploaded with this response. 
 
2 Please note that the report also states the device is a DSS equipment code.  Please note that this is a 
DTS equipment code.  Please correct the report to reflect the proper FCC equipment code.  
 
Response:  Please refer to the revised report uploaded with this response. 
 
3 Please note that the 15.247 FCC rules have changed significantly since Oct 2005.  Thus the reference 
in the report is not correct and should refer to the most current rules.  Please verify that all testing was 
performed in accordance with the latest 15.247 DTS rules and please correct the report accordingly.  
 
Response:  The reference has been updated, and the report checked to confirm that all testing was performed 
in accordance with the latest 15.247 DTS rules. 
 
4 Please remove the shields from the rf circuitry in the internal photos and provide a photo of the  
 
Response:  Per the applicant, these are not shields.  Please refer to the exhibit titled “FCC Picture Disclosure”, 
uploaded as a cover letter exhibit, for an explanation from the applicant.  
 

 

Dennis Ward  
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application. Failure 
to provide the requested information may result in application termination. Correspondence should be considered part of 
the permanent submission and may be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.   

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be processed 
expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial 
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.  

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.  


